
From: jwleet@aol.com [mailto:jwleet@aol.com]  
Sent: Thursday, August 13, 2009 4:16 PM 
To: Mark D. McClain 
Subject: Well Moratorium 
 
   
August 13, 2009 
 
Dear Commissioner McClain; 
 
As Kittitas County landowners, my husband and I hope we can count on you to do whatever it 
takes to get well water rights back for our property in Tillman Creek. 
 
We put our life savings in this property as an investment and as our future retirement home for us 
and our family. Now we can't even think about building our house on our lot or being able to sell 
off the other 4 lots we platted to be able to afford the building of our home. This well 
moratorium is making our land worthless and making it impossible for us to move forward with 
our building plans. We are concerned about our financial future. 
 
Is there anything as landowners and citizens we can do to help end the well moratorium? Is there 
any one else we should write besides the Governor.  
 
We hope you will support the end of the well moratorium at the hearing today. 
 
Thank you, Jayne and John Leet 
 


